
From: Jenny Lapham
To:
Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Request
Date: Tuesday, 23 March 2021 12:16:22 p.m.

Dear 
I refer to your e-mail of 19 February 2021 requesting the salary bands for council staff and the
number of employees in those bands. Please accept my apology for the delay in replying.
The information you have requested is reported on in the Annual Report. The Annual reports can
be found via the following link https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/council/annual-reports. The salary
bands for the 2019/20 year can be found on page 99 in the 2019/20 Annual report.
Regards
Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Civic
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